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Dear Parents,
Welcome backl!

I hope that you all had an enjoyable summer holiday -the children certainly seem to have returned to
school and happily settled well into their new classes.

As you will probably have noticed we have had some significant building work over the summer
holidays. The new playground will enable us to further improve the PE and sport provision for the
children, and also significantly to allow all of the children to go out to play without necessarily using
the field in the wettest parts of the winter. Over the next few months we will also be aiming to
resituate the outdoor play equipment which has been disturbed by the building work, or in some
cases, is in need of repair or replacement. We have also had the school hall & Barn Owls classroom
professionally redecorated.

This week the school has successfully achieved recognition for the high standard of Science
provision with the PSQM Gilt Award. This award is designed to develop and celebrate the profile of
science teaching, learning and leadership in primary schools. More details can be found at http://
www.psqm.or'q.uﬁ/ . We will be building on this over the year ahead with more STEM and science
related activities. Well done to Mrs Bushell for leading the school in this part of the curriculum!

Finally, the Friends AGM will be held at the Village Inn at 8pm on October 3", All are warmly
welcome to attend and take part in shaping the Friends’ activities for the year ahead.

Feter=ciive |
interactive
Visitor Zone J

2=
— b Edkr‘se s

ey h d

Bring in your Children's University passports every

The recipient of this week's Head Teacher award is: Monday via the class baskets and these will be
returned to you on Thursdays.
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CULMPS@Ilittlemelton.norfolk.sch.uk



ATTENDANCE
a2 MATTERS

every school day counts.

Last week's attendance was: 95.85%
Year to date attendance was: 95.85%
100% attendance for
Reception, Years 2,3,4 &5

This week:

Ted -age 5
Joshua - age 11
Autumn - age 6

Uniform

Any parents wanting to buy uniform can
purchase it direct from this website:
https://www.superstitch86.co.uk/product-
category/schoolwear/primary-schools-
academies/little-melton-primary-school/

Book bags are also now online https://
www.superstitch86.co.uk/product/little-melton-

book-bag/

RED LITTLE MELTON
PRIMARY SCROOL
SWEATSHIRT

NAVY LITTLE
MELTON PRIMARY

NAVY LITTLE
MELTON PRIMARY
SCHOOL CARDIGAN

RED LITTLE MELTON
PRIMARY SCHOOL
CARDIGAN

On 28™ September 2018 we will be holding
a non-uniform Macmillan cancer fund-
raising event, along with a cake sale.
Suggested £1 donation for non-uniform and
we will send home a paper plate for cake
donations nearer the time.

Yakal

N.B.These dates/times could be subject to
change.

Fri 28th September - Macmillan non-uniform &
cake sale fundraising day

Wed 3rd October - Friends AGM 8.p.m at The
Village Inn.

Thurs 4th October - Year 1/2 trip to Kinesis
Centre, NCFC for STEM games.

Fri 5th October - Eagle Owls Anglo Saxon
afternoon

Mon 8th October & Tue 9th October - Year 5
Bikeability.

Fri 12th October - Barn Owls trip to Kinesis
Centre, NCFC for STEM games.

School closed - Inset Days
Thurs 18th October - Fri 19th October

Half term 22nd - 26th October
Tue 30th October - Individual Photos
Fri 30th November - Eagle Owls Viking after-
noon
Fri 14th December - Xmas Jumper Day

Christmas Holidays
19th December 2018 - 2nd January 2019

Half Term Holidays 18th - 22nd February 2019

Easter Holidays
8th April to 22nd April 2019

May Day Bank Holiday
6th May 2019

Tue 21st May 2019 - Eagle Owls trip to West
Runton
Wed 22nd May 2019 - Eagle Owls Dance Show-
case

Half term 27th to 31st May 2019

Summer Holidays
25th July to 3rd September 2019

Yours sincegely,

Mr A Pritchard
Headteacher



@ Save the Children

Your Supporter No: 1571223
7 August 2018

Little Melton Primary School
27-31 School Lane

Little Melton

NORWICH

NR9 3AD

THANK YOU, LITTLE MELTON PRIMARY SCHOOL-YOU'RE ALL DEN BUILDING STARS!

We would like to say a great big thank you, on behalf of all the children and families we support,
for raising a fantastic £78.85* by taking part in Den Day. We think you're brilliant for taking on a
den building challenge to help other  children around the world.

By fundraising for Save the Children,
you've helped children like Othman™,
who is six years old. He wants to be a
footballer. “l play football with my
friends outside my house”, says Othman.
“We even like to play in the rain.”

Othman had to leave his home in Syria
because of the war there. Now he lives
in a camp in Lebanon, with thousands of
other people who had to leave Syria.

We are doing everything we can there to help children like Othman. With the help of fundraisers
like you, we are helping to build them homes and give them blankets to protect them from the
cold and supporting them back into school to catch up on what they have missed.

We couldn’t do all of this without you. Thank you!

With best wishes, ;-SFSE;% ztllé NG
Elick Green REGULATOR

Elliot and the Fundraising team
*|f this total is incorrect, please let us know - we want to thank you for every penny raised. **Name changed to protect identity

We're committed to protecting your personal information. For more about how we collect, use and look after
your details, please read our full privacy policy at www.savethechildren.org.uk/privacy

Woant to change how you hear from us?

If you'd like to talk to us about our work reaching every child, or simply need to start, stop or change how you
hear from us, please call our Supporter Care team on 020 7012 6400 or email
supportercare@savethechildren.org.uk. Our team will be happy to answer any questions you may have. ‘We have
kept your letter for our records, thank you so much. If your parent/guardian would like more information please
see our website or call our Supporter Care team’.

President: Her Royal Highness The Princess Royal

Save the Children Fund Telephone +44 (0)20 7012 6400 Chief Exacutive: Kevin Watkins
1 St John's Lane Fax +44 (0)20 7012 6963 Save the Children Fund is a charity registered in England & Wales (213890)
London EC1M 4AR supportercare@savethechildren.org.uk and Scotland (SC039570) and a registered company limited by guarantee

United Kingdom www.savethechildren.org.uk (Company No. 178159).
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WEDNESDAYS 15.00-16.30 c3sier sebsion™

ey
19th, 26th September fees paid in +
3rd, 10th, 17th, 31st October advance &
14th, 21st, 28th November ‘

for children in Year 1-6 @ b
© COLLECT CHILDREN'S UNIVERSITY POINTS _

BOOK YOUR CHILDS PLACE BY EMAILING:

hello@limelightnorwich.co.uk
(quote Little Melton)




With over £5,000 of savings inside...

Get the NEW
Spree ok
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spreebook.com
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A very friendly Badminton club with fully qualified
coaches and all equipment provided

Mondays at Old Hall School
e Beginners age 7 upwards 6.00—7.00

Thursdays at Hethersett Academy
¢ Beginners 6.00—-7.15 ‘)

Thursdays at Old Hall School
e Improvers 7.45-9.00

wwwhethersetthadmmton co.uk

Only
£2.50

Per
BA
Week DM.!'JJ[.?N"é

PREMIER
CLUB
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SEPTEMBER COURSES NOW BOOKING-

ADULT & JUNIOR COURSES AVAILABLE

Sports Courses

Ever fancied learning a new sport or
getting back into sport?

If so our range of courses, led by
qualified instructors, will help you
get started or improve your skills.

We offer 6-week courses in a range
of activities and sports including
gymnastics, archery, swimming,
climbing and badminton, and our
next courses commence on the
following dates:

Early Autumn 2018

These courses start week
commencing 10th September 2018.
All courses are bookable at
Reception at any time, just complete
a booking form and bring payment
with you.

For further information email
scd.sportspark@uea.ac.uk
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*All adults must be accompanied by a junior on this course.




MINI MEDICS &
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AT SPORTSPARK

This is a fun, one off introduction to First Aid and Defibrillation.

The session will be interactive and is for children between the ages of
8and 12.

The course is kept at a basic level with no use of confusing
terminologies and shows complete respect for the child’s ability,
making it educational and practical, and instil the importance of
helping someone who is poorly or injured.

Choose from the following dates:
Monday 27th August at 9.00-12.00
Tuesday 18th September at 16.30 - 19.30
Sunday 7th October at 9.00 - 12.00

Cost: £25
Course includes a workbook and pen.
Children's University recognises this course.

For more information email scd.sportspark@uea.ac.uk or visit
www.sportspark.co.uk Sportspark

To book please visit reception and complete a booking form. S P




